
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [408-287-6838] 

March 3, 2021  

To: House Subcommittee on Equitable Policing; others 

Re:  I SUPPORT [HB 2986]...Is she a she or is he a she? Time for heshe and shehe training programs. 

 I am shocked the Police have not been trained in gender motivated prejudice considering how many sloppy, lice-

infected whores they have arrested and placed into back seat of their vehicles or that of the "Wagon Master."  

But, then again who knows for sure what gender a person is sporting these days. 

Gender is becoming such a hot-button topic, it is getting harder and harder to tip-toe around the issue. 

[HB 2986] training will require additional funding to all Police agencies in Oregon. 

You might give a hint to the elected morons in Portland, "Defunding the Police" is really not a good idea. 

The, "Text: [Page 1 at (13-15)]" referring to the "Vienna Convention on Consular Relations" is bizarre.  

[HB 2986] training should be already incorporated into Oregon Police Academies. 

                                                                        Respectfully submitted, 

        /s/ David S. Wall 
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